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I have nothing new to report since our last board meeting.  As always, Judy 
Zelenski has the budget and the organization well in hand.  We are very 
lucky to have the high caliber staff that we have in MPLA.  Judy does an 
incredible job and manages to find ways to guide the organization to 
excellence in a frugal manner.  She also produces the best newsletter out 
there! 
 
Dan gives great creativity to the organization and thinks about ways to 
improve the website all the time.  Every time we talk, he has new ideas to 
make things better. 
 
Roy has set up some valuable tools for us to use, especially in this time of 
budget crunches.  I have to admit, I’ve not taken advantage of those tools 
like I should and will change that. 
 
This is my last official report as Past President.  I cannot express what a 
great honor it has been to have served MPLA and to have made so many 
good friends. 
 
MPLA is strong because of the participation of the members.  I’m proud to 
have worked with all of you and look forward to many more years of 
participation.  Thank you. 


